
FREE assistance in completing your FAFSA for your first year of college.
All seniors and their parents, no matter what college/university they plan on attending
after high school graduation, are encouraged to attend!  

FAFSA
NIGHT

MONDAY, JANUARY 27, 2025
6:00 – 7:30 PM

ANNA HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY

All seniors are required to submit proof that their Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA)
application has been submitted or provide an opt-out form as part of their graduation requirements.  

     ** Documentation to your AHS Counselor is due by May 1, 2025 ** 

What to bring: Laptop and social security
number for both student and parent.

This FREE event is presented by the
Collin College Financial Aid department.


